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Title-of-Issue: Five year teaching evaluation tenured faculty is redundant. 

Description: Under the University Policy on the Evaluation of Teaching Effectiveness, there is a 

stipulation for a peer review of a teaching portfolio for tenured faculty every five years.  Faculty 

teaching materials are examined every year as part of the annual evaluation process. Thus, the 

five year review is redundant and a waste of faculty time.  

Rationale: The five-year tenured faculty teaching portfolio review is redundant, takes time away 

from research, and should be removed from the Handbook.  
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